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OASC Officers:

President:  Linda Joyce             
Ph: 803-478-4816           
email:                               
president@theoasc.com

Vice President:             
Mike Pate                   
email:                                   
vicepresi-
dent@theoasc.com

Secretary:                        
Terry Tice                     
email:                                    
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Treasurer:                      
Joanne Derreth                 
email: treas-
urer@theoasc.com

Board Members:

Judy Russ                     
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Dear Orangeburg Area Shag Club Members & Friends,

Our Membership number as of right now is 207.  Please if you can think 
of anyone that has not re-joined or would like to join, give me their name and 
address and I will send them an application. We need to increase our member-
ship and we also need some younger people joining that will  help keep our club 
vibrant and keep us all active!

Shaggin’ On The Santee is fast approaching and Jimmy and I really 
need your help.  No one stepped up to the plate to get door prizes or items for 
the cooler, therefore we have made it a club project. We ask each and everyone 
of you to write down on a piece of paper and hand to Jimmy or I, or e-mail it to 
me at lbjshag@yahoo.com.  saying what you can get donated for these projects. 
Also we need small items for the bags we fix for each attendee. Remember, go 
to the people you do business with!!  We will accept anything, as small as pen-
cils and as large as monetary donations for advertising.   This is the most impor-
tant thing to make our Shaggin’ On The Santee a success.  Remember, this is 
the only money making project we have each year and we really need donors to 
make it possible. If you know anyone that has not sent in their application for 
Shaggin’ On The Santee, encourage them to do so immediately.  We have a 
good number already signed up but we definitely need more.

Thanks to everyone, we have been having a great crowd on Wednesday 
nights. Let’s please keep this up. It means so much when you support your club 
and share your friendship with others.  I know it is summer and everyone is go-
ing different places and having company but do not forget us at LT’s on 
Wednesday nights, music starts at 8:00 PM.

Thank You Friends,

Linda
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Minutes:

OASC MEMBERSHIP MEETING

May 19, 2010

The OASC Membership meeting was called to order at 7:58 p.m. by Linda Joyce, President.

I.   MINUTES:  A motion was made, seconded and carried to approve the March 17th Minutes as read at 
the meeting.   (CW/JC)

II.  FINANCIAL REPORT:  Joanne Derreth, Treasurer, presented the financial report. A motion was 
made, seconded and carried to accept the report as presented.  (CW/VA)

III.  RESULTS OF BOARD MEETING:   No business brought up to the membership from the Board 
Meeting.

IV.  OLD BUSINESS:

A.  Dance Floor: Mike Pate gave us an update, the restoration is going very good. 
1.  We have people who would like to rent the dance floor, but we don’t have anyone to set it 

up and tear it down.
2.  The trailer for the dance floor is getting old and we need to find another one.  The trailer 

should be at least 5 X 10.

B.  Cancer Society Relay for Life:  Mike Pate reported  that the Relay for Life was a  huge suc-
cess.

V.  NEW BUSINESS:

A.  Shaggin’ on the Santee:  By Jimmy and Linda Joyce, 115 people have submitted applications 
so far, with a cutoff point of 300 people.

VI.  OTHER BUSINESS:

A.  We need people to volunteer for 50/50 tickets.  Cliff and Joanne volunteered for the month of 
May and June.

B.  In Our Thoughts and Prayers:  We want to continue to remember all of those who have been 
“under the weather” this past month. Kyle Judy, Mary Hartzog, Ruth Turnage, Majorie 
Miller, Chris Pinckney, Robert Rourk, Bobby Tillman, Bob Winters, John DuPree, Ralph 
Rice, and Donna Ward.

C.  Birthdays for the month of May:  Cindy Nettles, Vicki Broughton, Guerry Tamsberg, Tiny 
Toth, Donald Motta, David Weathers, Marion Pickens, Fritz McDonald, Reba Ostner, Paul 
Bourne, Winford Carter.

D.  Donations: Sonny and Pat Williams granddaughter passed away and we gave out the address 
of the church youth group if you wanted to send a donation.
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Minutes Continued:

E.  Camp Happy Days:  Is the week after July 4th. To be discussed at a later date.
F.  Half/Half Drawing:  There will be a Half/Half Drawing after the meeting.

VII.  ADJOURNMENT:  There being no further business.  A motion was made, seconded, and carried 
to adjourn the meeting at 8:19 p.m.  (TA/SC)

Respectfully Submitted,

Terry Tice, Secretary

Club Meeting:

Our Membership meeting is June 16th and July 21st at 8:00pm.  

Our Board Meeting is June 9th, and July 14th, at 8:00PM.

Thank You Kenny and staff at LT’S for allowing us to meet there every week!!!

Shaggin on the Santee:

It’s that time again!!

July 23– 25, 2010 at the Quality Inn and Suites.

Ticket Price is $55.00 and $60.00 after July 1st.  Room Rates are $58 for Double and 
King, and $88 for suites.  For more information and application please visit 
www.theoasc.com 

The DJ’s are Jim Bowers, Eddie Collins, Furman Dominick, and Jean Hodges

And a special guest Griff.

There will be a pre-SOS party on Thursday night, July 22nd.  Please come on out and help 
prepare for this event.



Birthdays:
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Dance Lessons:

March 3rd:

Mike and Linda Pate are giving beginner shag dance lessons starting at 6:30 PM and advanced dance 
lessons at 7:15 PM.

June:

Leroy Bailey, Suzanne Cooner—2nd,  Paul Sheler—4th,  Ron Owenby—7th,  

Jim Botti, Tommy Hydrick—13th,  Linda Lane—15th,  Brenda Hydrick—16th,

Kathy Hopkins, Shirley Pye—17th,  Betty Tedder—19th,  Sylvia Wells—20th,  Albert Jackson—21st,

Jimmy Cooner—22nd,  Robin Hood—26th,  Lou Boedeker, Chuck Wofford—30th

July:

Dorothy Smith, George Stroman—2nd,  Jack Patterson—5th,  Helen Minus—6th,

Cole Dantzler, Shirley Henderson—7th,  Tom McRay—9th,  Larry Parker—13th,  Keith Byrd—15th,

Reese Early, Dean Rhode—17th,  Tom McClain—22nd,  Jean Goodson—23rd,  Sandra Bragg—24th,

Nancy Tobul—25th,  Tommy Rawls—26th,  Tony Adams, Glenda Davis—27th, 

Margaret Frye, Rex Singleton—28th



In Our Thoughts and Prayers:

Upcoming Events:

July 9—11th Summer Workshop

July 23-25th, Shaggin on the Santee.  Application and information in the newsletter.

December 4th, OASC Christmas Party
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DJ’S Playing at the OASC:

June 2nd—Jean Hodges

June 9th—Furman Dominick

June 16th—Jean Hodges

June 23rd—Furman Dominick

June 30th—Jean Hodges

July 7th—Furman Dominick

July 14th—Jean Hodges

July 21st—Furman Dominick

July 28th—Jean Hodges

This section in the newsletter is for us to remember those members who are in need of our 
support.  Please contact Linda Joyce if you have someone that we need to pray for.

Continue to remember Kyle Judy, Mary Hartzog, Ruth Turnage, Majorie Miller, Chris 
Pinckney, Robert Rourk, Bob Winters, Bobby Tillman, Ralph Rice, Phyllis Worrell, Patsy 
Freeman, Tom McRay and John DuPree.  

If you have anyone that you would like us to remember in our newsletter, please let me 
know.  You can email me at newsletter@theoasc.com or send us a letter at The Orange-
burg Area Shag Club, PO Box 1090, Santee, SC 29142.
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Junior SOS, July 13 - 18, 2010

The Junior Shaggers need shag shoes

Can you help?

I, like many of you, have several shag shoes that I just don’t wear anymore because 
I have my favorites and seem to wear them all of the time.  I will be collecting shoes for 
the Junior Shaggers.  Jimmy and I are taking our grandchildren to Junior SOS on July 13 -
18th.  We will be happy to take the donated shag shoes to Junior SOS.  The Junior Shag 
Association is happy to receive the shag shoes, please band them together by pairs and 
mark the size on the sole with a black felt marker.

Please dig in your closets and see what shoes you can part with… men and 
women’s shoes are both needed in all sizes.  Please bring them to PURE LOUNGE on 
Wednesday nights or call me 606-3030 to make arrangements to get the shoes.

Thank you for your participation in supporting the Junior Shaggers… they are our 
future and need our support.

Thank you,

Marie

Jim Bowers:

Friday June 18th at 8:00 P.M.

Jim Bowers will be at Payton’s Place Lounge, formerly the Ramada 
in Santee.

Come on out and have a great time with Jim Bowers.
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The Junior Shaggers:



Page 8FOOTPRINTS



Page 9FOOTPRINTS

SHAGGIN’ on the SANTEE
Presented by the Orangeburg Area Shag Club

JULY 23-25, 2010

QUALITY INN & SUITES at SANTEE, SC

Tickets: $55 per person before July 1, 2010

               $60 per person after July 1, 2010

SPECIAL Room rates at the beautiful and newly renovated hotel:    

King or Double: $58.00        Suites: $88.00

Thursday: Pre-Shaggin’ on the Santee Party.

FRIDAY: REGISTRATION - MUSIC BY THE POOL  - HOSPITALITY TENT  

                MUSIC and DANCING IN THE BALLROOM

SATURDAY:  WORKSHOP – LUNCH BY THE POOL - GREAT POOL PARTY/GAMES/ WO-
MANLESS BEAUTY CONTEST-SIT DOWN DINNER -DANCING and MUSIC IN BALLROOM

SUNDAY:  FOR THE HOTEL GUEST A COMPLIMENTARY FULL BREAKFAST

Complete application below for each person attending and return form with money to:

Linda and Jimmy Joyce (803.473.0639)
1391 DuBoise Drive

Summerton, SC 29148

We will call or email your confirmation number.  NO ROOM RESERVATION CAN BE MADE WITH-
OUT A CONFIRMATION NUMBER FROM THE CHAIRPERSON.

NAME: ____________________________________   SPOUSE/GUEST:_____________________

Address:_______________________________________________________________________

Telephone:  ____________________________ Email: _________________________________

(Non-refundable)



P.O. Box 1090
Santee, SC 29142

E-mail: webmaster@theoasc.com

The Orangeburg Area Shag 
Club Newsletter

Keep on Shaggin’
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